
To make sure you have a safe and reliable 
electricity supply into the future, Western 
Power is making some improvements 
across the network.

Work to be completed

Western Power will replace approximately 270 power 

poles and over 98 kilometres of overhead power lines 

across the Shire of Manjimup.

Planned outages

Keeping the community and our crews safe throughout 

these works is our number one priority. Because it’s not 

always safe to work on live lines there will be times when 

we will need to interrupt the power supply. 

Our crews will need to complete a signifi cant amount of 

work in your area so you may experience a number of 

power outages. 

Outages have been scheduled for the following dates:

12 Jan 2016 Duncton Road, Junction Road, Weinup Road

14 Jan 2016 Properties on Muir Highway, Strachan Road

20 Jan 2016 Diamond Tree Road, Eastbourne Road, 

Eastbrook Road, Littlefair Road, properties on 

Vasse Highway and South Western Highway

24 Jan 2016 Glenpennant Road

To help you prepare we will let you know ahead of time 

if your home or business will be affected by this power 

outage.

For more details, keep an eye out for mail from us and 

download the Western Power smartphone App.
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